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Alexus Austin

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 8:47 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 160021-EI
Attachments: FW FPL requesting rate increase; Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company 

See attached customer correspondence and PSC reply for correspondence side of Docket 160021-EI. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 20, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 00321-16



1

Alexus Austin

From: Governor Rick Scott <GovernorRick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 7:32 AM
To: Ellen Plendl
Cc: Sunburst
Subject: FW: FPL requesting rate increase

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert G Valenzuela [mailto:valenzue62@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 4:36 PM 
To: Governor Rick Scott <GovernorRick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com> 
Subject: FPL requesting rate increase 
 
From: Robert G Valenzuela <valenzue62@gmail.com> 
 
County: Dade 
 
Zip Code: 33134 
 
Phone Number: 3053433815 
 
Message Body: Dear Governor: 
 
Please note that my wife and I are opposed to granting a rate to FPL since they are a monopoly with a garanteed return 
on their investments. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Maria Valenzuela 
and 
Robert G Valenzuela 
Republicans 
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Alexus Austin

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 8:47 AM
To: 'valenzue62@gmail.com'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company 

Mr. Robert G. Valenzuela  
valenzue62@gmail.com 
 
Dear Mr. Valenzuela: 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your E-mail regarding Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to the Florida 
Public Service Commission (FPSC). The FPSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the 
state, and investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to 
the FPSC. The FPSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida 
Relay Service, and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. 
 
You expressed a concern about FPL’s petition for an increase in its base rate. We will add your comments to the 
correspondence side of Docket No. 160021-EI regarding the petition. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




